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to Dix Hills Church  
   We’re glad You’re Here.   
 

This Week: 

Monday   3/28 Women’s Bible Study  7:00 PM  

Tuesday  3/29 Women’s Bible Study   10:00 AM  
   Boys Brigade   7:00 PM  
   Pioneer Girls   7:00 PM 

Wednesday  3/30 Women’s Bible Study   10:00 AM 
   Youth Group    6:45 PM 
   Prayer Meeting    7:00 PM  

Thursday 3/31 College and Career  7:30 PM  

 

Upcoming Events: 

Sunday   4/3 Traditional Service   8:45 AM  
   Sunday School   10:00 AM  
   Contemporary Service  11:00 AM 

 

 

Men - Ages 16 - 99  
 

Have You Signed Up Yet?   

The new Season begins 4/11 

Talk to Coach Ron Facchiano  

(516-971-5827)  

for more info or to sign up   

If you wish to contribute to Josiah Venture’s 
(Rob & Audrey Chestnut) Ukraine Crisis Fund 
use the link below:  
 

https://www.josiahventure.com/give/
projects/ukraine#ukraine-crisis-fund 

Pray:  

• For Interim Pastor Steve Carlsen and His wife, Ruth, as they prepare to 
move to Long Island. Pastor Carlsen will begin his ministry here on 
Good Friday 4/15/22. 

• for vision that will lead to a healthy, united and growing church. 

• all of us to be flexible and open to change during this challenging time 
of transition. 

• For our Trustee Board: Mike Bauman, John Carlsen, Steve Dauth, Ron 

Facchiano, Tim Lapine, Sal Lupo. 

Discussion / Devotional Questions 

The Fruitful Life: 

Faithfulness 
 

 

Soundview Pregnancy Center Bottle Drive  

Help us share the truth with young women and teens who 

find themselves facing an unplanned 

pregnancy.  We will distribute empty 

baby bottles next Sunday 4/3.  

When you return them full of coins, bills 

and checks on 4/24 you will help those 

served by  

Soundview Pregnancy Services  

Centereach / East Meadow 

       Can you help?  

Do you have an extra easy 
chair that you could part 
with for a while?  How 

about a small table (End table, Night 
Stand) or two … or more?  We are in need of some 
furniture donations for the Parsonage. Things that 
can be used by our Interim Pastor Steve Carlsen and 
his wife, Ruth.  If you have any of the above please 
contact Betty at office@dhefc.org or call the office at 
631-350-6171.  Thanks, we appreciate it!  


